Anabella Ma!orga

From: Michael Guilmain <MGSecurity@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 6:34 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Opposition to House Bills

Hello House Judiciary Clerk,

My name is Michael Guilmain and | am a resident of Scituate, Rhode Island, and am writing to you today to urge you to
vote against House Bill 7217. This bill unconstitutionally takes away the rights of the citizens of this state and should not
be allowed to pass.

Thank you
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